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NORTHERN URANIUM GRANTS OPTIONS 
 

 

Kelowna, Canada – September 23, 2014 – Northern Uranium Corp. (TSXV: UNO) (the 

“Company”) announces that it has granted incentive stock options to purchase up to 750,000 

common shares to a director of the Company, such options to be exercisable for a term of 10 

years at a price of $0.15 per share. 

 

 

For further information please contact:  

 

Chad Ulansky  

CUlansky@metalexventures.ca  

250-448-4110  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 

in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of this press release.  
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